-----Original Message-----

From: Thames Water  

Sent: 06 January 2014 10:21

To: Planning

Subject: 3rd Party Planning Application - 13/00357/DISC

Cherwell District Council                                             Our DTS Ref: 7883

Planning & Development Services                                       Your Ref: 13/00357/DISC

Bodicote House

Bodicote, Banbury

Oxon

OX15 4AA

6 January 2014

Dear Sir/Madam

Re: LAND SOUTH OF BLACKWOOD PLACE & MOLYNEAUX DRIVE, AND NORTH WEST OF COTEFIELD FARM, BODICOTE, BANBURY, OXFORDSHIRE, OX154BD

Waste Comments

Thames Water have reviewed the documentation provided and agree to discharge Conditions 4 & 5.

Water Comments

Supplementary Comments

Although the developer has approached TW to provide a budget estimate for on-site potable water infrastructure, scope and costs to undertake a capacity study need to be agreed and the results/additional requirements of this need to be determined.  Therefore we are not in a position to release condition 6 until this work has been completed

Yours faithfully

Development Planning Department

Development Planning,

Thames Water,

Maple Lodge STW,

Denham Way,

Rickmansworth,

WD3 9SQ

Tel:020 3577 9998 

Email: devcon.team@thameswater.co.uk
